
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 10:43 AM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Notice of Attendance to event for Commissioner Harkey - Fire Shut Up in My Bones 
 
Hello Lauren and Steve, 
 
Commissioner Erin Harkey attended the Lyric Opera’s “Fire Shut Up in My Bones” performance on 
Thursday, 3/24/2022. The commissioner attended the event in her official capacity, compliments of Lyric 
Opera. The event took place at the Lyric Opera located at 20 N. Upper Wacker Drive. 
 
Please let me know if anything else is needed. 
 
Thank you, 
Nina 
 
Nina Melendez 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events (DCASE) | City of Chicago 
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